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Dear Member, 

As 2023 comes to a close, you may be thinking about how you can get involved in a leadership role 
with International ACAC. As a volunteer-run organization, we rely on our members' engagement. At 
the core of our association is the elected Executive Board and appointed committee members, all of 
whom serve three-year terms. We are very pleased to announce the launch of 2024 
applications for members to serve on the Executive Board or to volunteer on one of 
the Standing Committees. 

Executive Board Applications 

• Read more about the 2024 Elections, including open position descriptions and application
requirements.

• Open positions for 2024 include: President-Elect; Vice President for Diversity, Equity, &
Inclusion; and three Representatives to the Executive Board.

• Access the 2024 Executive Board AQQlication.

*New for the 2024-2025 Executive Board elections, applicants will have the opportunity to engage in
an application feedback session with members of the Governance & Nominating Committee. This
initiative is designed to assist candidates in submitting their strongest applications for the election
while addressing any queries related to the roles and responsibilities associated with the position.

Committee Applications 

• Read more about International ACAC Committees and the work each committee does.
• Committee members are appointed based on applications received, with priority given to

maintaining a balance of regional and member group representation.
• Access the 2024 Committee AQQlication.

Applications for both the Executive Board and Committees will close on February 8, 2024. 
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